
1	 Ergonomic multifunctional
handle in HIPVC with the option 
for quick operation, graduated 
adjustment in 12 positions 
(every 7.5°). 180° reversible 
mounting

2	 Customisable Labelling System:
integrated module, made 
of a transparent protection 
plug customisable tag holder 
using the LSE set (available as 
accessory). The customisation 
lets you identify the valve on 

the system according to the 
specific needs

3	 Drilling pattern with oval
slots that allow coupling to 
flanges according to numerous 
international standards

4	 Interchangeable liner with
the dual function of forming a 
hydraulic seal and isolating the 
body from the fluid.

5	 One-piece top flange with 
PVC-U rack. Drilling according 
to standard ISO 5211 for direct 
drive: 
DN 40 ÷ 65: F05 
DN 80 ÷ 150: F07 
DN 200: F10
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